
JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT 

SITES AND FACILITIES COMMITTEE MEETING 

Wednesday, October 19, 2011 

District Office 

5:30 p.m. 

 

Chair Duane Draeger called the meeting to order. 

 

Members Present:  Duane Draeger, Rick Kaltenberg, Andy Swanson, Mike Garvey, Dan Fischer 

 

Dr. Garvey verified that the meeting was properly posted. 

 

Motion by Kaltenberg/Swanson to adopt the agenda as posted. 

 

Dan Fischer presented quotes from Quality Door to replace a variety of rest room partitions.  He also reported 

that both the football field and the outfield of the softball diamond will be aerated, fertilized, and over-seeded 

yet this fall. 

 

The Committee toured the building and considered replacement of the restroom partitions. 

 

Motion by Kaltenberg/Swanson to replace the restroom partitions in the Elementary boys’ restroom near the 

multipurpose room at a cost of $2140 and the High School girls’ gym locker room at a cost of $2297.  Motion 

passed.  These are included in the 2011-12 capital budget. 

 

The Committee discussed the facility needs of the district.  All topics were on the table for discussion including 

building an elementary school, returning to referendum with the grade 5-12 project, and doing remodeling on 

the existing buildings. 

 

The Committee asked Dr. Garvey to contact School Perceptions about conducting another survey, which would 

ask more open ended questions as well as provide clearer demographics about the respondents. 

 

Dr. Garvey and Mr. Swanson indicated that the Curriculum Committee was asking for information about 

improving our Science labs.  Portable labs are available for lease but there is a concern about water and sewer.  

Dr. Garvey suggested remodeling the Jr. High Science lab to be used as the high school lab.  Mr. Draeger 

suggested swapping the High School lab with the FACE room. 

 

Dr. Garvey and Mr. Fischer will investigate the options. 

 

Motion by Swanson/Kaltenberg to adjourn.  Motion passed. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D. 

Superintendent 


